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Spring is here!  

Keep your weeds 

from spreading and 

overtaking your 

yards and property 

Upcoming City Council  

Meetings Work Sessions: 

June 12th 9am, 13th & 27th 6pm 

July 10th 9am, 11th & 25th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

June 13th & 27th 7pm 

July 11th & 25th 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

LOTS OF CHANGES ARE HAPPENING!  

PLEASE READ ABOUT ALL THE 

CHANGES IN THIS NEWSLETTER! 

Due to the large amount of non-payments 

and payment arrangements, the City Council 

has decided that the City office will no longer 

be making payment arrangement for water, 

sewer and garbage bills.  If you are the person 

on the utility bill, it is your responsibility to 

make sure all payments are made by the last 

day of the month, each month.  This also goes 

for any LIEAP/WAP and LIWHAP applicants.  

All account holders are responsible for their 

timely payments, when the City receives a 

payment from these programs we will apply it 

to your account.  If you have a certain circum-

stance that is keeping you from paying on 

time, you may come to a City Council meeting 

and discuss this with the 

Mayor and Council. 

 



CCR Report (Consumer 
Confidence Report) is  
available on the City of Mills 
website (millswy.gov), City 
Hall, and at the Water 
Treatment Plant. 

 

Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 

 

 

 

 

 

Like us on  

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/    millswy 

 

                                         

www.instagram.com/cityofmillswy/ 

 

Beginning July 1st, 2023 the City of Mills 

will begin charging a fire inspection fee, 

based on the square footage of the build-

ing.  The fire inspection fee will replace the 

business license fee of $65.00.  Per city or-

dinance, a business license is required to 

operate a business in the City of Mills and 

an annual fire inspection is required to ob-

tain a business license. 


